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September Meeting  

The September meeting will 

take place on Tuesday Sept. 25th 

at 6:30PM at The Connecticut 

Valley School of Woodworking 

249 Spencer Street, Manchester 

CT. 

Jim Kephart's Open Shop 

Sunday September 30th 1-4PM. 

Bring tools, wood & turn with 

fellow wood turners.  Remember 

to please contact Jim if you are 

interested in attending


President’s Note 
Hello woodturners, 


We had a great Turn-A-Pen event in Groton last month, 8 
lathes plus assemblers and support people meant little 
to no waiting, and time to meet and chat with people. 
Someone donated pizza thanks, I forgot to bring lunch.


The CVSW Open House was a whirlwind of a day, before 
I knew it, everyone was packing up & heading out. I 
missed out on a few small purchases but will remember 
next time to grab it when I see it.


Thanks to all who came setup, turned, burned, pierced 
and came to help support the event, it is appreciated.


It is a lot of work to organize everything you need, load it 
up, set it up, work for a few hours then reverse.


Thank you, thank you, thank you.


The challenge from July’s meeting was to turn a winged 
bowl, I hope to see your version, what did you find 
challenging with this, let’s talk about it at show & yell.


Cameron Johnson is demoing on hollowing so next 
month’s challenge will be a hollow form.  Take notes, 
take a few photos & try it yourself. If you don’t have the 
tools for hollowing ask around, I am sure someone in the 
club can help you out.


I know this is peak season for the makers here with craft 
shows, fairs & fall festival hustle & bustle, remember to 
make some time for a walk in the woods.


John
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Greetings and thank you for being a proud partner in our continued business relationship! 

The team at Parkerville Wood Products would like to extend to you an invitation to join us on Saturday, 

September, 29th, 2018 for our 4th Annual Open House to participate as a vendor, artist, or wood working 

enthusiast!  

Event Place: Parkerville Wood Products Retail Store and Manufacturing Facility 

  580 Parker St. 

  Manchester CT, 06042 

Event Date and Time: Saturday, September 29th, 2018 -- 8:00AM – 3:00PM 

Event Details: A woodworking, art, and social gathering for the many local businesses, artists, educators, 

and craftsman involved with and part of the Parkerville Wood Products, Inc. family.  

We at Parkerville feel privileged to have so many wonderful ties to wood working enthusiasts in the 

greater Hartford and greater New England areas, and we wanted to share the occasion to promote our 

common interest to this group together.  

As such, we have made it a tradition now to offer the opportunity to attend this yearly event to 

showcase your business, artwork, manufacturing capability, or ability to enjoy food and drink with 

fellow people of the wood working industry.  

Important Vendor Notes: 

As always, this event is at no cost to you or your business.  

All tables and vendor spaces are free.  

Power can be provided should you require power to showcase your materials. 

You, or your business are welcome to sell merchandise provided you have a valid tax ID number 

and are responsible for your own transactions. 

 

If Ǉou ǁould like to atteŶd this Ǉear’s opeŶ house please respoŶd proŵptlǇ to the open house 

organizing team at Parkerville Wood Products, Inc. We need the answers to the following questions: 

Are Ǉou are atteŶdiŶg this Ǉear’s eǀeŶt?  

How many 30” ǆ 96” tables would you require to showcase your business and merchandise?  

Do you require power for your displays or demonstrations?  

Would you like to donate a raffle prize to the Open House Raffle? 

 

d.ruby@parkervillewp.com or call 1-(860)-649-9663 

We are eager to hear from you and excited to have you attend our 2017 Open House Event! Thank you! 

- The Parkerville Wood Products, Inc. Team 
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